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Graves, Natalie (Consultant)

From: Gurkewitz, Sandy

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2006 4:28 PM
To: Stenberg, Kathryn; Fendt, Kathy
Subject: Letter of Intent.doc

Attachments: Letter of Intent.doc

Hi Kate and Kathy,

Finally got a chance to look at this. Just a quick explanation on some of my comments. SDOT is the City's
project proponent and lead on this project. This is because SDOT manages/owns the ROW and seawall

and helps with Viaduct maintenance. In this role, and as City lead Department SDOT is (and has been)
responsible for coordinating the City's project activities. This includes permitting. SDOT Street Use staff and
DPD are working fairly closely and look to both myself and Joyce for information and coordination leadership.

Regarding the number of MOU's - | don't know if one or more will work better. We could craft one - or three.
SPU's role in side sewer and drainage review isn't (and wasn't) included in the lists of issues identified in the draft
NOI. However, it is primarily staff allocation. The way this works is that DPD is the point of contact for land use
and construction permitting, but they bring in folks from other departments to assist in the review.

OK - more later.

Sandy

9/22/2009



